GOPI BIRLA MEMORIAL SCHOOL

Formation of Parent-Teacher Association (PTA) for Academic Year 2025-26

Dear Parent,

Greetings from GBMS!

I extend heartfelt gratitude and appreciation to the Parent Teachers Association (PTA) members for their support and cooperation in facilitating our school process.

Kindly note that new PTA committee is to be formed for the Academic Year 2025-26.

We kindly request all parents to discuss among themselves and unanimously select one representative. This can be achieved either through nomination or by conducting a poll via Whatsapp or Google Form.

The current PTA members are kindly requested to conduct the poll in their classes and submit the details of the newly elected PTA representatives via mail to the Principal by Monday, 23 June 2025:

- Name of PTA Representative
- · Ward's Name
- Contact Number of PTA Representative
- Email ID of the PTA representative

Your prompt attention to this matter will greatly assist us in ensuring a smooth transition and effective collaboration between the school and parents.

Thank you for your continued support.

Thanks and regards,

Mrs. Madhu Wadke

Principal